



117-131 Metella Road Toongabbie NSW 2146 T 9636 1922 F 9896 3201 www.metellard-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

13 February 2023

PERMISSION TO WATCH PG RATED MOVIES - YEARS K-6

Dear Parents/Carers,

Mrs S. Larobina

Deputy Principal

From time to time during the school year students may have the opportunity to watch PG rated movies for a variety of reasons including:

- To enhance literacy programs.
- To support classroom activities across Key Learning Areas such as History and Science.
- During extreme weather events when children are required to stay indoors.

These movies will be viewed under the guidance of a classroom teacher.

This permission note will allow your child to watch PG rated movies during 2023.

If you would like your child to view PG movies when appropriate, please complete the permission note and return to your child's classroom teacher.

×	'	
9 -	ach and return to your child's classroom teacher)	
PERMISSION TO	VIEW PG RATED FILMS - YEARS K-6	
I give permission for my child to view	PG rated films during 2023.	
Child'a Nama	Class	
Child's Name:	Class:	
Parent/Carer Signature:	Date:	

Mr P. D'Ermilio

Principal

PLEASE RETURN TO THE CLASSROOM TEACHER